
    

The quarterly News Letter of primary is a means of 

keeping track of the activities and program of the 

students of the Vidyalaya. 

It gives me immense pleasure to acknowledge the 

latest issue of the quarterly CMP News Letter of KV 

Mahasamund. I extent my best wishes to the primary 

department for bringing out the newsletter and hope 

that he News Letter will meticulously all the aspects 

of the primary department. 

 

Education is not just a process of giving 

knowledge but a lifelong process which 

creates and understanding of moral and 

ethical values to guide one’s life in a right 

path. 
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